
NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 

 
 

 The following navigation warning is published for general information 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NO.212 OF 2021 

PORT OF CORNER INLET AND PORT ALBERT  

CORNER INLET – TOORA CHANNEL  

BEACON LIGHTS AND DAY SHAPE EXCHANGE COMPLETED 

CHANGE TO CHANNEL LIGHT CHARACTER AND CONFIGURATION.  
 

DATE: 

 
 
5th July 2021 
 

DETAILS: 

 

 

 

 

 

Mariners are advised that following the recent storm event in 
Corner Inlet and Port Albert the Corner Inlet Toora Channel beacon 
lights and day shape exchange has been completed. There is no 
change to the positions of the Toora Channel Beacons Numbered 
1 to 8. Toora Channel No.9 Light Buoy remains unchanged.  
The changes to the light character of each beacon follows; 
 

• Toora No.1 Fl.G.4s 4M 

• Toora No.2 Fl.R.4s 4M 

• Toora No.3 Fl.G.4s 4M 

• Toora No.4 Fl.R.4s 4M 

• Toora No.5 Fl.G.4s 4M 

• Toora No.6 Fl.R.4s 4M 

• Toora No.7 Fl.G.4s 4M 

• Toora No.8 Fl.R.4s 4M 
2 

Toora Channel lights Numbered 1 to 8 are synchronized with the 
flash rate of 1s ON 3s OFF.   

 
CHARTS 
AFFECTED: 
 

PUBLICATIONS 

AFFECTED:  

 
Chart Aus.181 & ENC AU439146 
 
 
 
Admiralty Sailing Directions – Australian Pilot Vol II NP14 
Gippsland Ports Waterways online website available at; 
https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/  
 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

No further notice will be issued. 

  
CAPT. BEVIS HAYWARD 
HARBOUR MASTER 

https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/

